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A Message from Chancellor Roth  

 

  

 

Dear Colleagues: 
  

Starting tomorrow, Thursday, March 19, all buildings on the HSC campus will be badge 
access only. This safety measure will continue through our extended period of limited 
operations on campus. 
 
Thank you for your patience, understanding, and flexibility during these rapidly changing times. 
As always, we will do our best to keep you informed and updated in a timely manner. 

  

Warm regards,  

 
 
Paul B. Roth, MD, MS  
Chancellor for Health Sciences  
CEO, UNM Health System  
Dean, UNM School of Medicine  
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